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Shooting in Coventry Township 
 

 

On December 17, 2023, at approximately 3:30 a.m., the Summit County Sheriff’s 

Office received reports of shots fired in Coventry Township. Sheriff’s deputies 

responded to the 2900 block of South Arlington Road. The Sheriff’s Office 

Detective Bureau and Crime Scene Unit responded to the scene.  It was determined 

a vehicle was leaving an after-hours party when occupants of a light-colored SUV 

fired rounds at their vehicle. Deputies determined the vehicle had been struck by 

rounds fired by a rifle and a handgun. The vehicle had three occupants. One of the 

occupants, a 32 year old male, had a gunshot wound to the head. The male was 

transported to Summa Akron City Hospital by the Coventry Fire Department. The 

man’s condition is listed as stable. Anyone with information regarding this incident 

should contact the Sheriff’s Detective Bureau at 330-630-6317.  
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